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Upcoming Events

Thank You

04/04 - Autism Awareness Day -   
               Wear Tie-Dye Clothing

04/15 - Spirit Wear Orders   
              Are Due

04/29 - Annual Sweetheart  
               Dance

 *Plant Sale Date(s) - TBA*  
               

Lyn Hastings & Tara Limperatos for 
co-chairing PARP Week! 

Congratulations to the Bookmark, 
Reading Log and Scholastic Dollar’s 
winners!  Great job Mounties!

Maria Gustino for chairing the 
Scholastic Book Fair! 

Michelle Zito for chairing Spring photos!  
Our Mounties brought their best smiles!

The Bench for hosting March’s D&D and 
to all who participated!

‘Spring Has Srung’ DIY 
Cookie Kits

Coming Up...

No School

The 6th Grade is hosting 
a Spring DIY cookie kit 

fundraiser!  Flyers will be 
backpacked with 

further information and 
order slips!  

Thank you for your 
support!

Friday - 04/15
&

04/18 - 04/22



Presidential Volunteer
Service Award

 Log/Application Deadline                    
                *4/8/22*

*Log must be accompanied   
  with the completed  
  application.
*Write PVSA on your 
  envelope & return to the  
  main office.
*Always keep a copy.
*The official log is the only 
  one that can be used.
*HARD DEADLINE of April 8th!      
       *NO EXCEPTIONS!*
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April 1st - ‘Neon Nights’ 6th Grade Social at    
                  Mount, 6:30-8:30PM

Parents - 6th Gr yearbook boosters are due  
                April 6th!  If you have any questions  
                please contact Kate & Ron Hausske @ 
        wsmount6thgradeyearbook@gmail.com

 

We are currently looking for new chairpersons and volunteers for the         
2022-2023 school year! 

  *We need your help to continue the events for our children!
 *Flyers will be sent home and posted on the District website. 

Contact Trish & Mike @ pcmmount20.22pta@yahoo.com

In order for the Mount PTA to 
continue to host events and support 
our Mounties, the below listed board 

positions NEED to be filled for the 
2022-2024 school years!

Open Executive Board positions are:

President/Co-Presidents
Recording Secretary

Corresponding Secretary
Council Delegate

Consider volunteering your time to 
Mount Elementary! 

*Meet other parents in our wonderful 
community

*Be an example for your children by 
getting involved

*Get to know the amazing faculty & 
staff at Mount

*Be connected to Mount!

Please contact Mike & Trish Mullen @ 
pcmmount20.22pta@yahoo.com

for more information

BOARD POSITIONS

Do Good & Feel Good

State Farm Agent Michelle Spronck will 
donate $10 to Mount PTA for everyone that 

completes an auto, fire, life, business or 
health QUOTE!

Please call today for your free quote and free money for 
W.S. Mount PTA!!

(631)427-4636
michelle@insuranceagentNY.com


